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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 96/24 
LOCH FYNE – GOB A BHARRA FISH FARM 

RECOVERY OF SUNKEN FEED BARGE 
 

Chart 2381 
 
Mariners are advised that work to recover a sunken feed barge at the Gob a Bharra Fish Farm in Loch Fyne 
is planned from Monday 23rd September for a period of approximately 8 weeks.    
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The work will be carried out from BK Marjorie Flyer, Dolphin Flyer and Stan Pontoon 4113 in the below 
configuration. 
 

BK Marjorie Flyer Dolphin Flyer 

  

Stan Pontoon 4113 Barge Configuration 

 

 

 
The work will be carried out within the existing footprint of the fish farm  Divers will be working to secure 
the lifting cables and the prescribed signals will be displayed.  ROVs will also be utilised throughout.  
Mariners are requested to maintain a safe distance from the site and to pass at safe speed to minimise 
the effects of wash. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch12 or 0151-949 6651 (Recorded Line). 
 
 
 
 


